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If this bill passes, it will completely destroy agriculture in Oregon. There will be no 

way for a huge working population of this state, to adapt to be in compliance with the 

requirements. Truckers, farmers, loggers, just to name a few, will all be out of work. 

Farms that is original  homesteaded land, will not be able to continue. I urge you to 

not pass this bill.  


